
 
 
From: Don Jackson [mailto:donjackson1@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2015 11:50 AM 
To: Council; Kathy Bergen; duluthdogparks@yahoo.com 
Subject: Duluth East Dog Park 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am a resident in the Lakeside/Lester Park neighborhood and I am very excited about the 
possibility of an off-leash dog park close to home. My dog Leo is very well behaved and the best 
way to keep him well behaved is by getting him the proper exercise and socialization. The best 
way to do that is at an off-leash dog park. Right now the only dog parks that are available are 
about a half an hour away and that makes it difficult to socialize him as often as I would like.  
 
Please approve the proposed dog park on Riley Road, it would be a great addition to the city for 
socializing not only dogs but their human companions also! 
 
Thank you, 
Don Jackson 
 


